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BRATISLAVA AIRPORT

Our ref.: 35/GR/BTS/2024
Date: October 29, 2024
SUBJECT: BRATISLAVA AIRPORT STATEMENT ON AIRPORT CHARGES EFFECTIVE FROM 30.03.2025

In accordance with § 3 (1) of Act no. 213/2019 Coll. on Airport Charges and Granting Public
Contributions to Civil Aviation and on Amendments to Certain Acts (hereinafter referred to as the “Act”),
Letisko M.R. Stefanika — Airport Bratislava, a. s. (BTS) (hereinafter referred to as “BTS“) commenced the
Consultation with Airport Users on 16™ October 2024. Invitation to Consultation meeting and “New
Level of Airport Charges Proposal” was delivered to 9 air carriers that had complied with the
requirements set as per the “Act”. Out of all eligible carriers, no carrier expressed an interest to join the
meeting which was planned for October 25%, 2024 using online MS Teams tool.

Conclusion:

BTS airport has carefully reviewed the feedback received from the airport users in written form. BTS
decided to keep the same level of Airport Charges as in the previous period to provide air carriers a
competitive advantage when flying to / from Bratislava Airport.

Yours sincerely,
—A
Mr. Dusan Novota
Chairman of the Board of Directors

Ms. Zdenka Rohalova
Member of the Board of Directors
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